
 

 

C H R I S T M A S    B I N G O 

Wednesday 4th December at Eastfield Primary Academy 

 starting 5pm (Entrance through main front office) 

 

 
We would love you to come and join us again for our Christmas bingo, children, 

family and friends are all welcome. 

There will be refreshments available, these will include cold drinks, hot dogs, 

sweets, crisps and of course mince pies and cream.  During the break there 

will be a chocolate board, and a raffle. 

To secure a seat we will be selling tickets at the office.   

• Adults £1.00 each but you will receive a free strip of raffle tickets 

• Children 50p each and they will receive 1 free book of tickets to play. 

 

If you need any more information, please don’t hesitate to come and see us.  

Looking forward to seeing you! 

Mrs Payne and Mrs Markham 

EYES DOWN, LOOK IN! 

  


